
United States Department of the Interior 
U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 

Reston, Virginia 20192 

October 20, 2017 

In Reply Refer To: 
Mail Stop 911 

Andrew C. Weaver, PE, CFM 
Envalue Engineering 
3100 Parker Drive 
Lancaster, PA 17601-1635 
A Weaver@EnvalueEngineering.com 

Dear Mr. Weaver: 

This regards your January 23, 2017 letter, seeking an appeal of the final U.S. Geological 
Survey (USGS) response to Envalue Engineering's request for correction of information (dated 
January 4, 2017), submitted under the USGS Information Quality Guidelines. Related 
documentation may be viewed on our Web page at 
https://www2.usgs.gov/info gual/1972 PA streamflow data.html. 

This letter is to inform that we will need additional time beyond the 90 calendar days indicated 
in our July 20 letter for obtaining Department of the Interior and Office of Management and 
Budget review of the USGS appeal response. We anticipate sending the final USGS decision 
on your appeal within the next 90 days. We will let you know if additional time beyond this is 
needed. 

Thank you for your continued patience. 

Sincerely, -s:::~ 
~~ .~ 

Craig R1 obinson 
Director 
USGS Office of Science Quality and Integrity 

https://www.usgs.gov/about/organization/science-support/office-science-quality-and-integrity/information-quality-18
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